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Tuesday 9th January 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We would like to invite you to a meeting on Thursday 18th January at 2:45pm where the Year 6 

team will be delivering a SATS meeting. The aim of this meeting is to provide you with some 

useful information about the tests your child will sit this year and will aim to address the 

following areas: 

 

• Key dates for the KS2 SATS 2024  

• How you will receive your child’s SATS result. 

• Useful revision materials for parents and how to support your child. 

• The subjects and types of questions your child will be tested on.  

 

There will also be an opportunity to ask any questions that you may have after the session and 

sign your child up for the additional booster sessions if you haven’t already done so.  

 

 

 

Kind Regards 

Year 6 Team 


